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OH|ID Integration Increases Security and 
Enhances User Experience

The Ohio Business Gateway Modernization Project will transform the current Gateway into 
a more secure, user-friendly and reliable portal. As part of the modernization, the Gateway 
is integrating with OH|ID — the state’s enterprise identity solution that provides a more 
secure and private digital interaction between the state and its constituents.

When Ohio Deferred Compensation is available on the new Gateway, users will be able 
to access multiple state services using a single OH|ID username and password. Logging 
in with only one credential delivers a more seamless sign-on experience and simplifies 
account maintenance, which saves time and increases efficiency.

When the modernized Gateway goes live, after completing a one-time OH|ID account 
set-up process, employers who utilize the Gateway to post deferral amount changes, 
make ACH payments to Ohio Deferred Compensation or update their employer contact 
information currently on file with Ohio Deferred Compensation will utilize their OH|ID 
username and password to access the modernized system. The new OH|ID username 
and password will replace the users’ previous Gateway credentials.

The Gateway’s integration with 
OH|ID will not only improve the 
security and privacy of user 
information, but users will receive 
a more personalized, enhanced 
experience.

For more information about the 
Gateway Modernization Project 
and to sign-up to receive regular 
email updates, visit business.ohio.
gov/gatewaymodernization. 

To learn more about Ohio Deferred Compensation, visit Ohio457.org.
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